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Research for Revival of U.S. Economy. 

(India) I am a Indian who worked in India and UAE these two economies have very 
different ways of working the Indian economy depends on its population for 
growth that is its work force. Which work hard day and night for the dreams of 
getting rich or to live good life. To have a sufficient money to buy a house, 
good savings and having sufficient money for retirement. They work hard for it, 
The problem Indian economy faces is the tax part. They have to pay tax on every 
thing. When they get salary they have to pay professional tax. When they buy 
goods they have to pay tax. When they buy houses they have to pay tax. So their 
purchasing power has been eaten away by taxes. But still due to large 
population and the zeal to have their own house and to grow has really worked 
for Indian Economy. The U.S. has also helped the Indian with the high paying 
jobs in India. Which is also very important for Indian Economy.  The U.A.E. 
economy is totally dependent on Oil & Tourism. These two things has really 
worked for the U.A.E. economy. The growth in real estate sector hear has been 
depended on these two products. Mistakes of Gulf Countries for their down fall 
of 2 Products. The Gulf Countries have forgotten that the maximum oil which 
they produce is been consumed by the U.S. When the oil prices went above the 60 
dollars to 150 dollars they just kept quiet only increasing some supplies of 
oil. This was the one cause of down fall of U.S. Economy. So now this is 
effecting the Gulf countries heavily as they have to pay a major price for this 
mistake. As the GDP of U.S. has gone down the Oil consumption has gone down. As 
the jobs of U.S. people were lost that effected the Tourism market. So the 
U.A.E. economy will go down heavily as the over dependence will hurt them the 
most. This will once again hit the Indian economy as a large part of foreign 
currency comes in Indian economy due the the repatriation of funds by the 
people working in U.A.E. so this is why the globalization is effecting the 
whole world. Now About U.S. Economy Revival Plans by President Barrak Obama 
When Mr. Obama is so pouring so much money in the economy is still not helping 
the economy to revive that means there is some loop holes. A country is like a 
company if it goes down you have to make a drastic change in the company. Now 
the U.S. public did a good thing by giving a chance to Mr Obama. What he can 
do. 1) The down fall started from Housing Market lets revive that market first. 
Ask how many people are employed not how many people are unemployed. If the 
people are employed and they don't have homes. Ask the companies with whom they 
are working to provide them homes by buying homes for them. And they can pay 
EMI to them on salaries this must be made compulsary. This will help them in 
getting them homes and they can save on rents this will once again revise the 
housing market. Tell the company to help their employees by paying 50% and 50%  
by the help from Government. Now the Government is paying on toxic loans and 
revival of the financial companies the funds can be used to help them buy homes 
and this will less down the liquidation and delinquency too. 2) If the genuine 
buyers are not been able to pay the Loans to less of pay give them an 
opportunity to change the homes of lesser amount. This bring down the 
forclosure and liquidation. 3) With this their will surely be revival in the 
housing market and their will be recovery in financial institution this will 
increase the employment and then the job market.  4) Keep a check on prices on 
homes don't let the prices of homes go higher due to speculation. Try to 
develop more affordable houses in Cities. 5) Keep curbs on housing for rent 
this will not work stop the renting of houses or try to keep the check on 
housing rent this will hurt the housing market. 6) Keep the taxes to the 
minimum or no less tax as this will increase the purchasing power of the people 
7) Self Employment must be supported by giving full financial support with Zero 
Interest.  8) Don''t The Govt must avoid making a close economy let the market 
take its course. Don''t stop BPO or outsourcing as if these poor country will 
earn good their would be increase the standard of living of the people this 
will help them to spend on goods. They would asked for quality products this 
will work for the betterment of exports. So don''t close the economy. Sir, I am 
researching on how to revive the US housing market let us all thing about are 
friends in America. Sir, I am also looking for a help because I think I am 
analyst.
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